
An afternoon at  
PACKER PARK

It’s a great opportunity to support the 2024 Year 7 cohort
transition and build on early friendships, and for parents to

get to know one another. 

Sunday 25 February 2024 
4PM - 5PM

Packer Park
Leila Road side, Carnegie 

Look out for the Kilvington banner
BYO water bottle, snacks and hat

If you have any questions please contact Community Relations
Officer, Bianca Lapins via lapinsb@kilvington.vic.edu.au

The Kilvington Parents and Friends Association (PFA)
warmly invites Year 7 students and their families to......


